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‘Krispy Kreme’ Glazed Doughnut Sale 2022  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
F.O.R.S are pleased to announce that our next Krispy Kreme doughnut sale is from 3:30pm 
Friday, November 18th, 2022, in front of the school atrium.  
 
In addition to selling individual doughnuts for £1 each on the day, on a first come, first serve 

basis; we are offering a discount on pre-orders for Krispy Kreme Glazed Doughnuts, as 

detailed below: 

➢ Buy a dozen for £10 (+ voluntary transaction fees of 0.64p)  

 

➢ Buy ½ a dozen for £5 (+ voluntary transaction fees of 0.43p) 

Pre-orders will only be placed once payment is received and must be collected from in front 

of the school atrium on the day of the sale. The pre-order deadline is 4th November 2022. It 

is important to make you aware there is a voluntary transaction fee to purchase these online. 

Unfortunately, this has increased a little since the last sale and we would be extremely 

grateful if you would cover this fee.   

Please use the link below to take advantage of the pre-order offer:  
 

www.pta-events.Co.uk/friendsofrendleshamschool 
 
All proceeds raised from selling the doughnuts will be put towards this year’s target. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
All the very best,  
 
The F.O.R.S. team 

 
Friendsofrendleshamschool@outlook.com 
 
Friends of Rendlesham School - F.O.R.S | Facebook 
 

Enclosed:  Doughnut Flyer & Ingredients   
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